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13/10/2014 

Dear Parents, 

Celtic Book Fair                     

The Celtic Book Fair will arrive in school on Thursday 16th October.                            

Opening times are as follows:  

 

All pupils will get a chance to look around the book fair on Friday 17th October. 

Monday 20th – Thursday 23rd opened each morning from 9.00am – 9.45am for anyone wishing 

to buy books.  

We will also have the book fair opened Tuesday evening from 7.00pm sharp – 8.00pm for 

parents who can’t make it in the mornings.  

Remember the school gets books to the value of 60% of money spent. Please support. 

 

Boys Rackard League 

The boys lost by a small margin against Fethard last week.  They played with great heart.  

Well done to all involved.  
 

Jersey Day 

Jersey Day was a great success. We raised approx €100 for the Parent Association.  

Thanks to everyone.  

 

 

Newspaper Bins      

Newspaper recycling bins are now back in the school. The bins are placed outside the front 

door until 3.00pm. Monday – Friday for anyone wishing to use them.  

 

 

 

Living Arts 

Living arts project started today. Artist Oonagh Latchford will take Ms Walsh’s class in the 

morning and Mrs. Furlongs in the afternoon. It will be wonderful opportunity to work with a real 

artist.   

 

 

 

 

Le gach dea-ghuí 

 

 

_________________ 

Margaret Furlong 

Principal 

Ballycullane National School New Ross, Co Wexford.  
Phone: 051 562542 

E-mail: ballycullanens.ias@eircom.net 
Web: ballycullanens.com 
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